
Welcome Back
West Hampton Sharks

Welcome New Head Coach
Maddy Beatty 

We are pleased to announce our new head coach. 
Maddy started swimming when she was five and has been
swimming ever since! Although this is her first year with the
Sharks, this will be her 7th year coaching swim team. She is
currently a junior at Kennesaw State, and in her free time, she
loves to hike with her friends and go for runs. She is looking
forward to a great season! 

Hadley is returning for 4th year as an assistant coach. She will
be leading our junior sharks program this year.
Tatelyn and Joey are returning this year as junior coaches.
We are excited to share that we will have Devon Esguerra and
Jillian Drake joining the coaching team as coaches in training. 

Would you like to learn more about the
behind the scenes of swim? Would you like a
discount for your swimmer? Then we want
you! We would love to start training more
volunteers to lead the sharks into the future.
No experience needed.

Volunteer
Coordinator

We are pleased to announce that our prices
will remain the same this year! Registration
opens March 1st! Click here. 

Registration

Thursday, April 17th  5-7pm
West Hampton Clubhouse
Meet our new coach and try on swimsuits. 

Open House

March 1st, 2025

Practices
Check the practice schedule. We made a
change to groups 5-6, 7-8. 9-10 during our
after school practices in May. Click here.

Assistant and Jr. Coaches

Our Mission
Our mission will continue to provide a
safe and fun activity for our community.

https://whsharks.swimtopia.com/register
https://whsharks.swimtopia.com/register
https://whsharks.swimtopia.com/practices

